
BEGINNING OF TERM TWO

GREETINGS

Dear Parents,
Warm greetings from BSK; a special welcome to our new parents, please feel at home. BSK is a place your child will be nurtured under a great system that 
is manned by a number of well trained and gifted people. You will also be amazed at how both young and old take good care of one another. To our continu-
ing parents, I hope you have had an enjoyable break with the children. They all look great. Thank you for choosing BSK and for all the references.

As usual, we are happy to start a new term. The staff successfully completed their termly training that was filled with knowledge sharing. These trainings 
usually give our staff a firm starting point.

BSK in its quiet and fresh environment looks beautiful and very conducive for studies, we urge you once again, to encourage the children to take advantage 
of this cool atmosphere. 

Every student is expected to have a personal 
revision timetable. The Form tutors will have a 
conversation with the students about this before 
end of week one. Kindly support your child once 
you realize they are struggling with putting to 
use their timetables. 

The candidates are getting set. They have spe-
cial revision time in the morning which is super-
vised by their form tutors. Furthermore, they 
have been excused from taking part in in some 
school programmes like; the Wednesday morn-
ing Aerobics and Clubs.

The Mock exams will be starting soon. As we 
prepare the candidates for the season, we 
request you to encourage them to do more 
research and seek assistance from teachers. It 
will also be good if you encourage them to take 
enough rest and be off social media during this 
period.

The mock results are extremely important espe-
cially to the A level students because many 
times some Universities request for Predicted 
grades if one has to get a University conditional 
admission before results are released. These 
results are therefore very useful. We shall have 
more to share about the students’ progress 
during the class info days this term. 

Academics The Optimum Learning
Centre (OLC)

Our Information note, is a very useful tool that 
can guide you on most of what we require as a 
school in terms of compliance. The school rules 
and regulations are also another guide that 
reminds us about our responsibilities, therefore 
we encourage you to refer to them.
Other than these two, we have also been 
sharing with you our annual calendar and list of 
events. These too, are very important reference 
tools because they help you to plan family 
activities without having your child absent when 
school programmes are running.

We encourage you to share with us two weeks in 
advance whenever you child has any reason for 
missing school activities because at BSK we 
count on every child.

Please continue working with us, so that your 
child can grow in confidence, with a love of 
learning, and determination to be the best 
person they can be.

Explain to your child that treating everyone with 
respect, being on time every day, wearing the 
correct uniform and working hard is important to 
them. The value you place on these as a parent 
will be the value your child holds.

I wish you a peaceful term.

Madam Mirian Ndyanabo
Head Teacher

We have come up with another special package 
for this section. The OLC learners will be 
equipped with more Do It Yourself ( DIY) skills. 
These include Emergency Preparedness, First 
Aid and Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation (CR) 
and other life skills. These will be done every 
Tuesday and Wednesday at 1:00pm.

Sports

Our Sports Day will take place this term, on 2nd 
April 2020. However, we have a number of home 
and away matches this term in basketball. The 
school coaches are going to share the schedule 
during the weekend with the parents of each 
participant. Once again, we appreciate the 
support you give us, whenever we are taking 
part in the competitive games. Please keep it 
up.

School Policies
And Regulations


